
David Chase 
39 Nubbin Reach 
Yarmouth, ME 04096 
 
August 17, 2022 

 
Ms. Wendi Holden, Planning Board Chair 
Town of Yarmouth 
200 Main Street  
Yarmouth, ME 04096 
 
RE:         39 Nubbin Reach 

Shoreland Zone Application - Porch Tear Down & Replacement 
 

                
Dear Ms. Holden, 
 
I am pleased to submit for your consideration the following Shoreland Zone request to remove and 
replace the existing two story porch structure which is located within the shoreland zone.  There is 
extensive rot on the existing porch and it makes more sense to remove and replace it than to try to 
repair it.  The existing porch footprint will remain exactly as it is with the exception of relocating the 
stairs from the north side to the south side.  Construction drawings showing the proposed porch are 
enclosed as part of this application 
 
I will be representing myself and look forward to attending the meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Chase 
Owner & Applicant 
 
























